

CONSORTIUM OF MULTIPLE SCLEROSIS CENTERS

January 7, 2000

Dear Colleague:

Thank you for agreeing to speak at our upcoming annual meeting in Halifax, Nova Scotia in June 2000. I have enclosed an updated draft of the program for your review.

Thank you again, for taking the time in your busy schedule to work with us and to make this conference full of information for our attendees.

Please accept my best wishes for a healthy and happy New Year.

Sincerely,

June Halper, MSN, ANP, FAAN

Executive Director

cc: Kelly Sallinger

James Simsarian

Enc.

THE PRESIDENTIAL COMMITTEE OF THE CONSORTIUM OF MULTIPLE SCLEROSIS CENTERS



PAMELA H. SORENSEN, MA, CC-SLP, PRESIDENT, WILLIAM H. STUART, MD, PRESIDENT-ELECT, & TJ MURRAY, OC, MD, FRCPC, MACP, IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT,

TO ATTEND THE

OF THE
ANNUAL MEETING

BLUENOSE ROOM
HOTEL HALIFAX
Scotia Square
1990 Barrington Street
Halifax, Nova Scotia

FRIDAY, JUNE 23, 2000 8 - 9:30 PM

RSVP (201) 837-0727X120 OR VIA EMAIL SILVANAVAR@AOL.COM